
 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL AGREEMENT NO. 3 

TO 

ENGINEERING SERVICES AGREEMENT OF  

MAY 12, 2021 

FOR  

FORT BEND GRAND PARKWAY TOLL ROAD AUTHORITY 

 

 

This Supplemental Agreement is signed in multiple counterparts to be effective on the date approved by 

the Fort Bend County Commissioners Court, and modifies the ENGINEERING SERVICES 

AGREEMENT dated February 25, 2020 (the “Agreement”) between the Fort Bend Grand Parkway Toll 

Road Authority, a Texas Local Government Corporation (the “Authority”), and Aguirre & Fields, LP, (the 

“Engineer”). 

 

The Agreement is hereby modified as follows: 

 

1. The first sentence in Section 1 is replaced with the following sentence: 

 

“The Engineer shall render professional services to FBGPTRA related to the Project as defined 

in the Scope of Services in Attachments A, A-1, A-2 and A-3.” 

 

2. Section 2.a is replaced with the following paragraphs: 

 

 “The Maximum Compensation under this Agreement is $657,402.99. The amount paid under 

this Agreement may not exceed the Maximum Compensation without an approved 

supplemental agreement. 

 

Compensation for the performance of services within the Scope of Services described in 

Attachment A will be paid as a lump sum amount not to exceed $115,047.98, as shown in 

Attachment B. 

 

Compensation for the performance of services within the Scope of Services described in 

Attachment A-1 will be paid as a lump sum amount not to exceed $13,758.74, as shown in 

Attachment B-1. 

 

 Compensation for the performance of services within the Scope of Services described in 

Attachment A-2 will be paid as a lump sum amount not to exceed $488,865.37, as shown in 

Attachment B-2. 

 

 Compensation for the performance of services within the Scope of Services described in 

Attachment A-3 will be paid as a lump sum amount not to exceed $39,730.90, as shown in 

Attachment B-3. 

 

The Engineer shall furnish satisfactory documentation of such work (e.g. timesheets, 

billing rates, classifications, invoices, etc.) as may be required by FBGPTRA.” 

 

This Supplemental Agreement does not alter, modify, or otherwise change any part of the Agreement, 

except as specifically stated in this Supplemental Agreement. 

  






















